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Stakeholder notice  
August 2023 

Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation Project  

Project update  
Dear Stakeholder,  

As part of the Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation project, works on Gregory Terrace will commence Tuesday 
15 August 2023.  

During these works, there will be intermittent partial closures to walkways. Pedestrian access will be 
maintained to all business shopfronts at all times. If required, alternative crossings will be established to 
minimise disruption to pedestrians and businesses.  

Road closures to the northern and southern side of Gregory Terrace are expected to occur daily between 
6pm and 6am and will continue for 6 weeks. For 3 weeks, starting mid-August some road closures will 
remain in place until 9am. Further correspondence will be provided for any road closures that will be 
required past 9am. Vehicle access to businesses along Gregory Terrace will be disrupted temporarily and 
motorists are asked to follow traffic management in place.  

Various car parking spaces will be temporarily unavailable on Gregory Terrace for the duration of these 
works. 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics appreciates your patience while these works are 
undertaken and will provide regular project updates to stakeholders as the project progresses.  

Contact  
For more information contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics via email 
communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects.  
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